
We’re pleased to announce that The Graham Fulford Charitable Trust is working in 
collaboration with Vista Health, making it easier for you to access private prostate MRI 
scans at a reduced cost to get clear, detailed insights about your prostate health.

Why a prostate MRI?
  �Provides a highly detailed view of your prostate
 � �MRI scans can reveal signs of prostate cancer, even before changes 

appear in PSA levels
  �Is a non-invasive, quick, and pain-free procedure

The Graham Fulford Charitable Trust 
in collaboration with Vista Health

Available MRI scans, including a consultation and follow-up appointment with a 
Vista Health GP (originally £650 per scan*):

£275

£450

Bi-parametric MRI (without contrast) 
A detailed initial scan without the need for contrast dye 
Discount code: GFCTBPMRI

Multi-parametric MRI (with contrast) 
The most detailed scan, ideal where the clearest possible picture is needed 
Discount code: GFCTMPMRI

A GP referral is needed before your scan. Your Vista Health GP will arrange this after your 
consultation, and recommend the most suitable scan for you.

*T&Cs apply. Visit www.vista-health.co.uk/GF-terms for more information

Your 
next 

steps:

1. Book your GP consultation. Call Vista Health on 
0333 200 2064 (Mon–Fri 8am–8pm, Sat–Sun 8am–1pm). 
Mention you’ve come via The Graham Fulford 
Charitable Trust.

2. Attend your GP consultation. Share your PSA test 
results with the Vista Health GP, who will confirm the best 

scan for you and process your referral.
3. Book your scan. Vista Health will contact you to book your scan and 
follow-up appointment. Quote your scan discount code.
4. Your results. Your results will be ready within three working days, 
reviewed in your follow-up appointment, and won’t be shared with GFCT or 
your NHS GP unless you request it.

If your MRI shows anything requiring further attention, this will be discussed in your 
follow-up appointment. GFCT can also arrange a free consultation with a private GP 
to help guide your next steps and support coordination with your NHS GP.


